
I am writing today in support of SCR4006 which calls for 
federal protection of the iconic wild horses of Theodore 
Roosevelt National Park.  Without this protection these 
horses can fall prey to inhumane removals at any time.  
Such removals not only hurt the horses being taken away 
from their families and the only home they’ve known, but 
these removals also hurt the residents of North Dakota 
and people across the country who care deeply for this 
historical herd and believe they are worthy of protection.  
North Dakota is lucky to have this herd as part of the 
national park.  They are a popular attraction among 
visitors.  Any removal could impact business and the flow 
of money into the area from tourism.  I hope to see them 
one day. Please pass this legislation.


